
 
 

 

 
 
April 17, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Joyce Beatty 
2079 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
 
Dear Congresswoman Beatty: 
 
On behalf of Ohio's 227 credit unions and their 3.2 million members, the Ohio Credit Union 
League (OCUL) is writing to thank you for relaunching the Congressional Financial Literacy and 
Wealth Creation Caucus for the 118th Congress. Your decision to co-chair this critical endeavor 
highlights your commitment to ensuring all Americans have the necessary tools to build wealth 
and achieve financial strength. 
 
Ohio credit unions join you in your efforts to ensure all Ohioans have the necessary tools to 
make informed financial decisions. Ohio credit unions are trusted partners for Ohioans' financial 
literacy needs and remain a dedicated and expert resource in their communities. OCUL further 
supports financial literacy efforts through financial education funding provided by the Ohio Credit 
Union Foundation. Ohio credit unions stand ready to help you and your colleagues achieve 
financial literacy gains through a daily dedication to one-on-one member and family financial 
counseling. 
 
Through the 'people helping people' philosophy, credit unions remain committed to helping 
ensure more people, families, and communities achieve greater financial well-being. Thank you 
for your unwavering efforts to ensure financial prosperity and wealth-building are available to 
everyone. Please reach out to us should we be of any assistance to you and your office.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Paul L. Mercer       Jared Weiser 
President       Director, Legislative Affairs 


